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the power lines being very close to my propery will reduce my albilty to arial spray and fertilize but 
my major concern is bushfire as a survivor of the big 2020 bushfire and quite a few over my 79 
years these power lines will definitely make fire fighting much much harder beside being a bloody 
eyesore and doing untold damage to the invirement sorry about spelling probably my one only 
submission but feel very strong that the line should go underground 


